
Budapest International Cello Competition 2025 /Frans Helmerson 

- István Várdai 
 

Dear Organization/Music School! 

 

I’m writing to You, to inform You again and your kind students about the Budapest 

International Cello Competition, wich will take place in Budapest from 8th til 14th september, 

2025. 

 

We are the organizer company, Filharmonia Hungary, which is the country’s biggest classical 

music promoter organization, operating since 1956. 

 

This years international Cello competition will be held at the Liszt Ferenc Academy of Music, 

University Music Hall. The head of the Jury is Frans Helmerson and the artistic curator is 

István Várdai.  

 

Budapest International Cello Competition 

 

application deadline is 31st of march 

early bird application 15th february 

Grand prize: 18.000.- EUR 

2nd prize: 12.000.- EUR 

 

Please find our competition information and the poster attached. 

I would kindly ask you to respond to this email if you find it interesting to Your students, and 

please inform your cello students about this possibility. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Nikolett Simon 

Marketing Executive 

telefon: +36 72 891 400  

mobil: + 36 30 336 4279 

 
 

https://filharmonia.hu/en/competitions/budapest-international-cello-competition/competition-regulations

